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Comments: Ruby Oil  and Gas

 

I am very concerned about possible oil and gas exploration in the Rubies.  I am a Nevada resident and have

vacationed many times in the Rubies.  I strongly believe that this mountain range is a state treasure that should

be left pristine.  The Rubies are sometimes referred to as the Nevada Alps because they are so beautiful.  Any oil

or gas exploration will destroy the area both in the mountains and foothills.  Heavy equipment traveling over

Harrison Pass repeatedly would have a severe impact.  Do not allow such exploration in the Rubies, one of the

true jewels of Nevada.

 

Sincerely,  Dee Steele

1070 Ruby Lane

Carson City, NV 89706

 

Sent from my iPad

 


